Oct 08

Hello Members,

Website: Our Chapter’s Website has a Webmaster.  Barry Keippel is the person who will maintain our website.  If you every have anything newsworthy to add, please email Barry at wi11webmaster@davfrat.org.  Our address is still.

www.davmembersportal.org/chapters/wi/11.

Fall Conference: Fall conference was a very informative event.  As with previous years that I have attended a great deal of information with regards to your VA health benefits, Veteran’s benefits and Social Security Issues were presented.  If you ever have the opportunity to attend, there might information that could make your life as a veteran more productive.  
Veterans’ Day:  We will be distributing plants again this year for Veterans’ Day. The date will be on Veteran’s Day, Nov 11th around 10:00 AM.  The Veteran’s who have received the flowers in the passed have been very appreciative.  For some this is the only visit they might get throughout the year.  If you can find an hour in your schedule, please consider helping with this ever important outreach. 

County Vehicle- John Wershcnikz will be at the November to present information with regards to the transportation needs of all veterans’ in the area. Be aware however, that the county vans are a last resort for transportation and the use of the DAV vans is your first place to obtain transportation.  

Pens- As another fundraiser, we are looking at is selling pens, which would be applicable to all veterans.  This may be a cooperative effort by all the city’s veterans groups. Watch for more information in future newsletters.  

Sickness:Let’s keep our thoughts and prayers with those veterans who are ill. Jim Klee and Roger Margolosky are both having different medical issues which is making it difficult of them to be active in our group.  We will continue to keep you in our thoughts and prayers.  Rogers wife is also homebound and unable to drive.  If you live in the Campblesport area and can be of assistance, please call me.  

Final Thoughts:  I will be resigning my position as Adjutant by next spring.  My full time job, family and education are making it difficult for me to continue to do this job in a way that truly serves the organization. If you are interested please give me a call so I can meet with you and go over what the job entails.  Computer knowledge and internet access will be necessary.  

Newsletter Labels:  I will no longer be maintiaing a lable database on my computer.  Each month the labels will be generated from a list maintained by National Headquarters.  Please contact them for any changes in your member status. 

Christmas Party:  The Chapter Christmas Party will be held Tuesday, December 9, at Sunset Supper Club, Cocktails will be at 5:30, with dinner to follow at 6:00.  Please call me with your reservation by December 5th, so I can give the resturant an accurate count for seating purposes.  If you have been an active member the Chapter will be happy to pay for your meal.  


.










Your Adjutant,









Cindy Holzman  

